Turning the Page for Sister Kathy Lange



Sister Kathy Lange is ending one chapter of ministry and beginning the next. Since August 1, 2013, she has worked at St. John the Baptist Parish in Howard, WI, as Pastoral Associate. Parishioners said good-bye and gave final blessings to her and Jody Engebos, youth minister, during the weekend liturgies on June 24 and 25.

Father John Bergstadt highlighted the contributions both women made to the parish. In addition, Sister Celine Goessl was also recognized for the contributions she made to the parish. He called them, "women of faith," sharing their love of the Lord.

Sister Kathy will join Sister Celine in spreading awareness of human trafficking. Her message published in the church bulletin stated, "I have enjoyed getting to meet you and know you as friendly faith-filled people. I have also enjoyed my ministry here among you. Now, I look forward to a new ministry—that of helping to spread awareness of human trafficking and doing all I can to help eradicate it. Sister Celine and I will be parishioners at Resurrection Parish."

The Knights of Columbus sponsored the coffee and donuts after the Sunday Masses. Sister Kathy said, "I had enough hugs to last a whole year!"







